
October 17, 2020 Compost Bin Pickup Event 

COVID-19 Guidelines 

 

 To help make this event safe and enjoyable for all, please observe the following COVID-19 

guidelines:  

To Bring… 

 Face mask/covering  

 Printed receipt detailing purchase and confirming payment of items to be picked up. If 

you are picking up items for a friend or family member, please bring verification 

documentation for them as well as their receipt – e.g. a piece of mail with their name 

and address.  

 Please do NOT bring passengers or pets to event. Drivers only.  

At the collection:  

 Please do NOT get out of your vehicle for any reason.  

 Put your mask on before you reach the event staff and keep it on until you have exited. 

 Close all windows except the driver side window, which should be slightly opened so 

you can pass documentation through. 

 Pass your printed receipt(s) and verification documents (if picking up for others) through 

your slightly open driver’s side window to the staff member.  

 Staff will load items in your vehicle, keeping socially distant. 

 After receiving your items, you may exit the event. 

 

Thank-you for doing your part for the environment and Happy Composting!  


